
 
“If you’re proud of it, show it!” 

www.mid-statesantiquetractorshow.org 

 

2022-2023 Officers: President—Rocco Buethe, Vice-President—Ashley Heitman, Secretary—Andrew Kean, 

and Treasurer—Carol Boller 

 

2022-2023 Board of Directors:  Erik Popielarz (4 yrs), Dillon Fagan (3 yrs), Wendell Simonson (2 yrs), Harv 

Jecha (1 yr) 

 

Save the Dates 

Fall Fun Pull (Members Only) Sunday, October 8 @ 12pm  

Lunch, October Meeting, Pull, and Pack up for the year 

 

The regular meeting of the Mid-States Antique Tractor and Engine Club was held Thursday, September, 12 at 

the showground. There were 17 members present. The minutes and treasurers report were read and approved.  

Old Business 

Rocco asked if there was feedback on the Cass County Fair Pull and the consensus is that everyone likes pulling 

here at the grounds. He also asked if we need to chalk the out of bounds line for the pulls since tractors keep 

creeping over as there isn’t a line. There will be a line.  

New Business 

Rocco purchased a 1948 Farmall H tractor to possibly be used as next years raffle tractor. He paid $2500 for it. 

Nick made a motion and Dave seconded to purchase the tractor from Rocco and use it as the raffle tractor for 

next years show. Motion Carried.  

Carol will make sloppy joes to sell at the pull that’s coming up. She would like some help serving.  

Vern brought some tractor magazines for people to take with them.  

Mike said he will purchase the buns for the fun pull. He also said that the outhouse is almost done and will be 

there at the fun pull.  

Nick stated that the hydrant on the southeast end is leaking. He asked if he could cap it as it is constantly 

leaking. He also requested some help at the weekends pull to move some things around in the shed.  

There was discussion about alternating parking areas to help with weed control. 

Harvey said good job to Rocco on finding and purchasing the Farmall H raffle tractor.  

John said he is having a tractor drive Sept. 30th, it is a 53-mile ride in Fremont with hot dogs served at the end.  

Richard said that on October 28 from 2-4 at the VFW hall in Valley, Nebraska he will be having a Birthday 

party.  

http://www.mid-statesantiquetractorshow.org/


Rocco asked if we need to tweak the pulling rules at all. Dave said that we are all good.  

Carol is open to ideas for a quilt. Maybe a jean square quilt? One suggestion is that the tumbler lady can screen 

print a tractor picture on the quilt.  

Ashley is looking into maybe a holiday party at Bailey’s in Eagle, but open for other ideas. 

First by Wendell, second by Dave to adjourn the meeting. Motion Carried.  

 

Our next meeting is Sunday October 8 at Noon. Please bring a side dish or dessert. A fun pull will follow.  

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Andrew Kean 

Secretary 

 

 

 

 

 

2023 Membership Dues  

 

Name:________________________________________________ Family ($15)______  Single ($10)_______ 

 

Address:_______________________________________City:_________________State:_____ZIP:________ 

 

Phone:___________________Email:___________________________________________________________ 

 

Please mail dues to Mid-States Antique Show, 12601 262nd Street, Ashland, NE 68003 

 


